From: Abarca, Anabel

Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 6:56 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: Latino Caucus Lunch

Steve,

Not sure why this never made it out of my outbox.

 This is to inform you that, on May 20th, 2015 the Latino Caucus of the Chicago City Council held its monthly meeting at Gibson’s Restaurant in Chicago, and is disclosing that it accepted the lunch as a gift to the City.

Thank you,

Sent from my iPhone

Anabel Abarca

Ward 12

